


Draft Resolution


Whereas the ASCC approved a motion in April 2019 that the ASC Senate adopt the revised general education program, including its “structure, distribution of credits, and general framework”;

Whereas the motion proposed by Professors Holub and Reitter would substantially alter the structure, distribution of credits, and general framework of the revised general education program for all ASC students;

Whereas the proposed additional requirements would limit the elective options of students in all ASC majors;

Whereas the proposed additional requirements would make it difficult for many ASC students pursuing science majors and tagged art degrees to graduate in four years;

Whereas the proposed additional requirements might deter students from continuing or transferring into ASC majors and might therefore have negative financial consequences for the college;

Whereas a negative vote on the motion does not preclude the college from offering first-year seminars or encouraging students to take additional courses in thematic areas on a voluntary basis;

ASCC recommends a negative vote on the Holub and Reitter motion.



